
          

 
ST PATRICK OF THE ISLAND     PARISH BULLETIN 

 

WEEK OF JUNE 2, 2019     THE ASCENSION OF OUR LORD 
MASSES 

SATURDAY JUNE 1, 2019 
 5 pm Blessed Virgin in Memory of Dick, 
 Doris & Holy Souls 
 
SUNDAY JUNE 2, 2019 
 9 am Intention of the Parishioners 
11 am Rejean Labbe and Souls in 
 Purgatory from Tina 
 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 5, 2019 
4:30pm Priest’s Intention 
  
FRIDAY JUNE 7, 2019 
9 am  Sacred Heart in Memory of Dick, 

Doris & Holy Souls 
 
SATURDAY JUNE 8, 2019 
 5 pm Frank Panek from Marie & Family 
 
SUNDAY JUNE 9, 2019 
 9 am Intention of the Parishioners 
11 am Louida Mercier from Gaetanne & 
 Tom 
 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
Theresa Hannan , Angie Moore, Leo 
Marcotte, Terry Dick, Noah & Bailey 
Santos, Jean Clifford, Trudy Lalonde, Jim, 
Gordon Hincks, Kayla Cordeiro, Helen 
Lalonde, Helene Larose Pullin, Allison 
Latham, Caron Rothwell, Terry McCulloch, 
Lorne Kelly, Caiti Dore, Peter Morahan, 
Andria MacDonald, Claudette & Karen 
Descoeurs, Mary & Marian Lapchak, Betty, 
Gerry & Mary Guy, Elaine Kerr, Claude 
Bourbonnais, Catherine Shea, John 
Battaglia, Frank McCluskey 
 

COLLECTION 
The collection for May 26th was $1326 
and for Papal Charities was $268.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 

FAITH ED REGISTRATION  
Faith Education Registration is taking 
place now.  For new and returning 
students you must register by the end 
June to ensure your child has a place for 
the fall program.   The fees are:  $90 for 
first child; $60 for second child and $45 
for third and additional children. To 
register, please contact the office during 
office hours. 

 
THIS WEEK’S EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

5 pm: Andrew & Grace 
9 am: Anne & Angie 
11 am Ricardo & Mary 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP BURNS FOR: 
This week:  June Lea Friesen 
Next week:  Bill & Emile 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY 
May 29 – Anne, Mary & Diane 
June 12 – Sophie & Diana 
 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
Our Chapel is in need of adorers: 
Available hours:  Tuesday – noon; 
Wednesday 11am; Thursday 1pm and 
Friday – noon. For information about 
our Chapel, or to volunteer as an 
adorer or to spare, contact Audrey 
Angelozzi at 514-453-5409. 

  STUDENT  SUMMER EMPLOYMENT 
The wardens are looking for a student to do 
odd jobs this summer.  The candidate must 
be a student 16 years or more, a parishioner, 
and looking for a part time job.  It will involve 
outdoor work, and will be 60 hours over ten 
weeks.  Interested, contact Mary Martin or 
Tony Grynczuk. 
 
 

SUMMER SCHEDULE 
Our summer schedule will begin  
June 16th and continue until September 8th, 
inclusive.  Our schedule will be Saturday 5pm 
and Sunday 10am.  From June 19th to 
September 6th, inclusive, there will be no 
weekday Masses. 

 
AFCVS DINNER 

On Saturday June 15th, the Filipino-Canadian 
Association would like to invite our parish to 
join them in celebrating their National 
Independence. They will be hosting a Dinner-
Dance with great entertainment at the 
Pincourt Omni Center starting at 6pm.  
Tickets are $25 for adults, $10 for children 7-
12.  For tickets please contact Mary Martin at 
514-453-3329 or Sam Ierfino at 438-257-1134. 
 

THANK YOU 
I would like to thank everyone who was 
present at the 9:00 Mass last Sunday and took 
part in the wonderful celebration of my 
retirement from teaching Sunday 
School.  Particular thanks to Mimi, Anne, 
Erin, and Father Pierre for all their planning 
and work to make it so very special.  It has 
been my pleasure to have been a part of the 
children of St Pat’s journey of faith.   
- Mary Martin 
 

FUTURE OF OUR PARISHES 
On Wednesday June 12 at 7:30 pm, 
there will be a meeting to discuss 
the results of the questionnaire that 
we previously filled out.  This 
meeting is to help us determine the 
future needs of our parish 
communities.  Please join us in 
Salle Guy Belanger, (basement of 
the Diocesan Center), Valleyfield. 
We need your input to help keep  
St. Pat’s as vibrant tomorrow as it 
is today!    

 
REFLECTION FOR THE WEEK 

  When children come to visit, they 
know certain essentials will be on 
hand so they can pack a little lighter.  
Their goal is to travel as 
unencumbered as possible.   
  Worry is like luggage filled with 
non-essential stuff, things that weigh 
us down and cost us money or 
anxiety.  Of no benefit to us, worry is 
a dead weight, and trying to carry it 
will either exhaust us or leave us 
feeling lifeless. 
  Trust enables us to travel lightly and 
rest assured that every provision will 
be made for our use, our comfort, and 
well-being, as if by a loving parent 
who welcomes us home. 

 


